
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week has come and gone already. This week, as part of our Preston 
curriculum, we have been focusing on including people in what we are doing and ensuring 
that no one is left out. It has been great to see the children really taking this to heart and 
putting this into practice in lots of different situations this week. 

This week in school 

This week Acorns have been making acorn shaped biscuit in their life skills lessons and 
have been exploring outside when the weather has allowed. Nursery have been finding 
out about harvest and have made their own farm shop. Reception have been building 
things out of sticks as part of their ‘What is a stick?’ topic. Year 1 have been colour mixing 
in art and have been blowing paint into the shape of trees. As part of RE Year 2 have been 
finding out about how old the Quran is and thinking about the oldest thing they know. 
Year 3 have made fossils using salt dough and been writing non-chronological reports. Year 
4 have been writing recounts and enjoyed learning about Jazz dancing. Year 5 have been 
excited about going to Grinton next week and have been preparing themselves. Four year 
6 pupils went to a chess competition on Saturday and performed very well. 

Show Racism the Red Card 

Friday 18th October is national ‘show racism the red card’ day, to support this we will be 
holding a wear red day in school. We will be taking part in activities and having a focused 
assembly to ensure children have a clear understanding of the purpose of the day.                
No donations are needed for this 

Halloween Disco 

The PTA have planned their first event of the year which will be a Halloween disco on 
Thursday 24th of October. The early years and key stage one disco will begin at 4.30pm 
and finish at 5.30pm. Parents and carers must accompany their children during this disco. 
The key stage 2 disco will begin at 5.45pm and end at 7pm. Children can be dropped off 
at school but must be collected by an adult. Entry for this will be £2 and there will be a 
tuck shop selling sweets and drinks.  

Staff 

Goodbye and good luck to Mrs Shaw who has left our Acorns unit to pursue another 
opportunity. We wish her all the best in her new role. 

 

Enjoy your weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Online 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 5th and  

Wednesday 6th 

November 

 

PTA Halloween 

school Disco 

Thursday 24th 

October 

  

PE timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Monday 
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